
 

Matawan Regional High School 
Weekly Updates 

 

 
April 21, 2025 
Greetings Huskies: 

I hope everyone had a wonderful and well deserved Spring Break!!!!  There are less than 40 days of 
school left of the 2024-2025 school year.  Please be sure to monitor the Student/Parent Portal for up 
to date information on your child’s academic performance and attendance. As a reminder…  
Attendance Matters!!!!  Students that exceed 10 Absences in a Semester Course or 20 Absences in a 
Full Year Course are automatically placed in Loss of Credit Status. If you have any questions 
regarding your child’s attendance please be sure to reach out to your student's school counselor 
and/or case manager.  
 
Don’t forget to check our Daily Announcements by visiting the MRHS Husky TV YouTube Channel 
for the latest edition of The Scoop and The Spork.  

Let's Finish the Year Strong!!!!  MCW​  

New Jersey Student Learning Assessment 
We will be administering the New Jersey Student Learning Assessment (NJSLA) in English 
Language Arts and Mathematics from April 29-May 2. Please review the NJSLA Parent 
Letter for information on transportation and our delayed opening schedule.  

Teacher Appreciation Week Contest 
Show our wonderful teachers that you appreciate them during Teacher Appreciation Week!!!! 
The Matawan Aberdeen Educational Foundation will be sponsoring the 2nd Annual Teacher 
Appreciation Week Contest. Click Here to find out how you can honor your favorite teachers 
while raising money for a good cause.  Join us in celebrating our Teachers the week of May 5th.  

 

2025-2026 Yearbook Cover Design Contest 
Would you like to win a free 2025-2026 Yearbook? Submit a design for the 2025-2026 Yearbook 
Cover Design Contest. All students can enter. Designs are due Wednesday, April 23rd by 
2:00pm, by completing this Google Form and uploading a copy of their design. All students will 
get a chance to vote on the designs. The winning design will get a free yearbook with 
personalization next year and their artwork will be on the cover. All the details are here. The 
design should be created for the front and back cover of the yearbook. Students are interested in 
a watercolor theme. If they can incorporate that into their design, it would be great! 
 

Marching Band/ Color Guard Parent Meeting 
Join us for the MRHS Marching Band & Color Guard 2025 Season Orientation and Parent 

Meeting on Thursday, May 1st at 7pm in the High School Band Room.   
 

https://www.youtube.com/user/mrhstvprogram
https://www.nj.gov/education/assessment/resources/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1X1EK6Hb92QiLB-h5c9u-P-Tja8zXMRSipuIlLvQ6Ltk/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1X1EK6Hb92QiLB-h5c9u-P-Tja8zXMRSipuIlLvQ6Ltk/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1TK9LzqcpdqOrwrtYby_InLCENijyjHzG/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1R-WYdPCFDDW57DXwT7fTpdgdu7xyUpGV/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1R-WYdPCFDDW57DXwT7fTpdgdu7xyUpGV/view?usp=sharing
https://forms.gle/uCqnnsrTzRe1BTMq5
https://docs.google.com/document/d/14IKNaqrVg57ScVi0tGPqVujFwp8TdnxldtLLYJW0yBA/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/153QyawfoMIisWzeN6cug-2pq4pmoUHZ0/view?usp=sharing
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Yearbooks 
There are only 50 yearbooks left to purchase!!! Get yours today before we sell out. The 
MRHS 2024-2025 Yearbook can be purchased through this link (Jostens.com). Questions? 
Please contact MRHS Yearbook Advisors: Mary Kate Shalhoub or Sheryl Kish. 

Senior Achievement Ceremony/ Scholarship Night 
Attention Seniors!!!! The Senior Achievement Ceremony/ Scholarship Night is scheduled 
for Tuesday, June 3rd at 6:00pm.  There are a number of scholarship opportunities still 
available but the deadline to apply is approaching quickly.  If you are interested in learning 
more, please log into your SchooLinks Account and click the Finances Tab on the Left of 
the Screen then select Scholarship Matching. From there, you can select District-Posted 
Scholarships at the top right of your screen.  For additional information please review 
How to Use Scholarship Matching or contact your school counselor for assistance.  

Husky’s Closet 
Husky's Closet has a wide variety of gently used clothing, shoes and accessories. It also offers 
our students an opportunity to attend prom feeling confident and stylish-no matter their 
budget. We have numerous beautiful dresses in a range of colors and sizes. Husky's Closet is 
our way of making prom accessible and memorable for all students. Students interested in 
seeing what Huskys Closet has to offer should contact Ms. Longo in Room 600.  
 

Matawan Field Hockey Flapjack Fundraiser 
Please join us for a Flapjack Fundraiser to support the Matawan Regional High School Field 
Hockey Team on Sunday, May 4th from 8-10am.  Hope to see you there!!! 
 

Graduation Lawn Signs 
The Husky Touchdown Club will once again be selling Graduation Lawn Signs for the Class 
of 2025. Click here to place your order today!!! All orders must be received by Friday, May 
2nd. Don’t forget to sign up for the Husky Touchdown Club Tricky Tray - Saturday, June 21st -  
Sign Up Here.  
 

http://www.jostens.com/apps/jcom/router.mvc?code=YRBK&affiliateId=1057085
https://support.schoolinks.com/en/articles/4513181-student-how-to-use-scholarship-matching
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1P3oVuq2muH21qvEDnUc5EQcrIerEryIJ/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/13E6GFk06wgkleOgbHSs6Q-Yg48zyY1mS/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfQqSqgShd9j0ax8ZxgFPMhvjwP6z5XsjJOZGgKlEk-5Fq8FA/viewform
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1C1gj-9eS2bG-k2sy2fpBsj4gaihJEFQe/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1_M1ACvu0iuBKQNC3V-puatoNkVyAqXLK/view?usp=sharing

